Pepperdine's Colleges Against Caneer lnvites You To

ks of L Ve Do you have 10 inches
of hair to donate to
Loc&s‘ of Love?

We are hosting the Sth annual Locks of Love:

Sunday, September 26, 2010
1:00pm - 6:30pm upstairs in the HAWC

Locks of Love is a non-profit organization that functions to
provide prosthetic hairpieces for underprivileged children
suffering from long-term medical hair loss.

= There will be professnonal hairstylists from Salon Montana, mcludmg
. one of Pepperdine's favorites: Michael Ahmeti, cutting people's hair
‘Any members of the Pepperdine or the Malibu community are invited
to participate. Student Affairs and Pep?erdme s Colleges Against
Cancer are co-sponsors of this event.

Please contact Stacy Rothberg at (310) 506-6272 or via
email at stacy.rothberg@pepperdine.edu if you would (}\(F‘\
Colleges Against like to sign up or have any questions! <~
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